
BATTLEFORDS AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY CANCELS ALL SUMMER EVENTS 

INCLUDING :  

THE 134TH ANNUAL 

NORTHWEST TERRITORIAL DAYS EXHIBITION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 21, 2020 

It is with extreme sadness that Battlefords Agricultural Society Inc. announces the cancellation of our 

134th Annual Northwest Territorial Days Parade and Exhibition scheduled for August 14-17, 2020. We 

have been running this event since 1885 with the exception of one year that we were forced to cancel 

because of the Louis Riel rebellion. 

All other scheduled summer events have also been cancelled including our Childrens Festival, 4-H 

Regional Show and Sale, Community Garage Sale and all grounds rentals at this time. 

It is the best interest of staff, volunteers and the public in general to cancel all summer events and 

activities due to the on-going COVID-19 pandemic. 

These events are the Heart and Soul of our community and not being able to go ahead with them this 

year is very difficult. As a non profit we rely on all these events and rentals for sustainability. This is 

also very detrimental to many other service clubs and non profit institutions in the Battlefords and 

surrounding areas.

At this time we will continue to follow the Re-open Saskatchewan plan with social distancing and 

disinfecting requirements in place. 

Battlefords Ag Society would like to sincerely thank all of you, our volunteers, staff, sponsors and the 

general public for your continued support throughout the years and we look forward to working with 

each and every one of you in the near future. 

For updates on any programming please call 306-445-2024 or go to www.agsociety.com or our 

Facebook page. 

Battlefords Agricultural Society Board of Directors and Staff 

Please forward any media inquiries to: 

Jocelyn Ritchie General Manager jocelyn@agsociety.com 

http://www.agsociety.com/

